
  

  

  

 

 

  
What’s New?!? 

Reenrollment is open for the 2023-2024 School 
Year. Keep sending in your reenrollment 
information to secure your students spot for the 
2023-2024 school year. We are already filling up 
quickly with new enrollment applications! Even if 
you aren’t sure, secure your students spot to 
ensure they have one for next year until a final 
decision can be made later on!  
 
Open enrollment is now active for the 2023-2024 
school year at WTPA. Visit our website 
www.westerntoledoprep.org for more information!  
 
WTPA ASP Donations: Our After School Program is 
looking for any donations the kids could utilize such 
as old card games, board games, puzzles, books, 
etc.  
 
State Testing is here for grades 3rd-8th and we can’t 
emphasize enough the importance of being on time 
and present in school. Here are a few ways we can 
all help our kids do their very best: 
 

- Get a good night sleep 
- Eat a good breakfast  
- Take your time  
- Take deep breathes  
- Be on time to school  
- Be present in class 
- Ask questions!!! We are here to help YOU 

succeed 
- Try your best!   

 
As we head into the second half of the school year 
we wanted to send a reminder of Ohio Truancy and 
HB410 Laws when it comes to student’s absences. 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO 
REMEMBER… 

 

April 5th: Popcorn Fundraiser money and 

sheets DUE 

April 7th: NO SCHOOL/BUILDING CLOSED 

(GOOD FRIDAY)  

April 11th-13th: ELA STATE TEST 3rd-8th  

April 13th: Girl Scouts 3:30 -4:30 

April 17th: Midterm Grades DUE 

April 20th: Girl Scouts 3:30 – 4:30  

April 21st: Enrollment Video Game Truck  

April 25th-28th: MATH & SCIENCE STATE TEST 

April 27th: Girl Scouts 3:30-4:30  

http://www.westerntoledoprep.org/


 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WTPA kicked off its first fundraiser and the kids are having a POPPIN’ time 

with it! With so many different prizes students can win, we can’t wait to see 

who the highest seller will be! 

2023-2024 Open Enrollment is active and our staff 

has been busy visiting daycares with K for a day! So 

much in fact, that the snow couldn’t stop this event 

from happening!! Our WTPA staff loved working 

with Learning Ladder Child Care & Development 

Center, LLC. The kids were awesome and we can’t 

wait to see them again in the fall!!! 

-----------------------------------------------------------------  

 

Our second 

quarter Perfect 

Attendance and 

Honor Roll 

students had 

visitors from the 

Walleye Hockey 

Team this past 

week! Although 

not everyone was 

able to score on 

spike, they did 

receive some 

pretty nice jerseys 

out of it!   The first week of March was 

Read Across America Week and 

WTPA planned different 

activities each day to get our 

kiddos active in reading 

throughout the whole week.  

Monday: Emoji Pictionary: 

Teachers spent time in the 

morning with their kiddos 

figuring out the names of 

different books.  

Tuesday: No School 

Wednesday: Teachers read to 

another class 

Thursday: Read with a buddy: 

8th grade read with 4th grade, 

7th grade read with 2nd and 

3rd grade, 6th grade read with 

1st grade, and 5th grade read 

with kindergarten. 

Friday: Mystery Readers: 

Throughout the day we had 

staff members read a story 

over the P.A. and classes had to 

guess who the mystery reader 

was.  


